April 2013 Minutes

The meeting was opened at 7:05 p.m.
Club Treasure, Rod Stauffer reported an operating balance of $4,172.05, in addition to the
$5,000.00 we have in the future fund.

George Welcome, John Trzasko, and Jim Hardie were voted into the club.

OLD BUSINESS

- Ken Blackford mentioned that the “food guy” are on board for this weekend’s Warbird
event and that everything else is in-line and ready.

NEW BUSINESS

- Rod Stauffer mentioned that there is a local sale this weekend up in Boone for
survivors of a hobby enthusiast who recently passed away. The Sale would be March
3-5

- The need to devise a way to keep the Heli’'s and Fixed wings from getting tangled up.
Possible new ground / flying rules needed at the field. Rod Stauffer, Chris Mulcahy,
Nelson Hole, Nathan Bartley, and Bill Hamby to all sit down and talk ideas, with Rod
serving as chair. It was suggested that it would be more of an “airspace”
consideration of each other, noting each type of flying and what is in the air at that
time.

- Ken Blackford suggested installing a live camera for security and a possible weather
station at the field.

- It was suggested that the club should have a “plan B” for mowing the field, in the
event that Philip cannot continue, for whatever reasons.

50/ 50 Raffle............ was won by Ken Blackford............ who netted $23.00

The meeting was adjourned around 7:50 p.m.
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